

ESCOMB PRIMARY SCHOOL



End of Summer Term Newsletter 17th July 2015

Dear Parents....

On 10th July we had a BBQ for our Year 6 Leavers. Our Year 6 and staff had a lovely evening and it was lovely that parents joined us at the end. Thank you to Mr Jones for his excellent BBQing skills!!!

On 15th July The Artistas Del Grenio Brass Band came into school to perform. This is part of the Durham Brass Festival. We all had a wonderful time! The performance was very interactive—we sang and danced and had a fantastic time.

We also had our Year 6 Performance 'The Only Way is Escomb' to parents last night: The performance reflected the children's time at our school and was truly wonderful! There were lots of laughs and plenty of tears!

I am sure that you will all join with me in wishing our Year 6 children all the very best as they move to their new secondary schools—I know that they will continue to be successful! Thank you to all year 6 children for everything you have contributed to our school and for being a super Year 6!

As you know we have two members of staff retiring this term (Mrs Corner and Mrs Thompson). We held a special assembly this morning and we wish them well for the future.

Thank you to all our children for coming to school, working hard and sharing their smiles and enthusiasm with us—you are fantastic! Thank you to parents and grandparents for your support throughout the year. It is the whole team ethos and approach that makes our school a special place to be!

We hope that you all have a fantastic holiday and we look forward to seeing you all back in school on Thursday 3rd September 2015.

Thank you for your continued support.

Wendy Gill and Staff

Star of the Week Award

13th July 2015

Class Nominations

Reception Caelan H

Class 1 Daisy J

Class 2 Hope S

Class 3 Michael S

Class 4 Ruby ON

Class 5 Jamie-Lee

Class 6 Whole Class

Star of the Week!

* Class 6 & Jamie-Lee B '

Attendance Awards

Children with 100% attendance for the whole year are: Molly B, Erin B, Elizabeth D, Neve W, Luke W, Jamie-Lee B, Joe B, Grace G, Aaron B, James D, Zak G, Alfie J, Lilia W, Holly M, Reece S, Keira T, Daisy J, Esme S, Aimee T, Lewis A

Congratulations this is a HUGE achievement!

Reminders:

After School Clubs—These will be organised on our return to school. Details of these will be sent to parents once these are arranged in the new academic year.

Dinner Monies—Please send money into school on a Monday.
Uniform Orders—Please order these online the 21st of every month (not including holidays)

Thank you.